
REMINDERS   
SCHOOL HOURS Please remember our school day starts at 8:55am. We therefore expect children 
to arrive well beforehand and be settled to start their learning on time.  Thank you.  
 
CHANGE OF CLOTHES With the wet weather here, please send your child to school with a change 
of clothes in their bag if possible as they do tend to get a little wet from time to time! 

ENROLMENTS FOR 

2018  
All year 6 students need to 
be enrolled at the 
Intermediate School they will 
be attending in 2018, by the 
end of term 3. If you have not 
yet done this, please ensure 
that you make it a priority 
over the next few weeks. 
Intermediate Schools need 
enrolment information this 
term, to plan for 2018, to 
ensure they have enough 
teachers and classrooms for 
all the students. Your 
information also helps to 
ensure that your child is 
placed in the right class 
grouping.  Papatoetoe 
Intermediate information 
packs are now available 
from the school office. 
Otahuhu Intermediate packs 
will be distributed on the 30 
August after the year 5&6 
whanau meeting on 30 
August at 9am, when visiting 
teachers from Otahuhu 
Intermediate will be talking 
to our year 6 students. 
Parents are most welcome to 
come to this special whanau 

meeting.  

CLASS PHOTOS 
We will have a photographer 

at school on Tuesday 29th 

August to take class photos 

(not individuals – these are 

done every other year).  All 

photos will be on a pre-paid 

basis so the class envelopes 

outlining the costs will come 

home in the next fortnight. All 

children will take part in their 

class photos. 

THANK YOU  
A BIG Thank You to those 
parents & caregivers who 

attended the ‘Keeping 
Ourselves Safe’ Parent 
meeting.  
It was a great chance to 
explain to parents the five 
week programme that all 
Fairburn Students are taking 
part in. The programme is 
about personal safety and is  
highly supported by the NZ 
Police. Another thanks to 
Constable Pete who came 
 
 along to our Family Health 
meeting last term to explain the 
programme to parents who 
attended the health meeting. 
We are now half way through 
the programme, however if you 
do have any questions or 
concerns around it then please 
feel free to contact our Deputy 
Principals. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

REGISTER NOW FOR 

READING TOGETHER 
Notices came home on Monday 
regarding this terms Reading 
Together programme, which 
starts in week 5 on Tuesday 
22nd August. If you are 
interested please sign them and 
return them to your child's 
teacher ASAP to secure a 
place. There is no charge and it 
will help you with ideas about 
how you can support your 

child’s reading at home.   

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children:  

 

Tuakura Solia, Steve Ropati 
Livingstone, Zhariya Mendes-
Fanovaha, Wiremu Witehira, 
Joel Prakash, Tesi Vake, 
Tarnae-Jayne Levi, Honey Reti
-Hotu, Tevita Lasike, Ashaz 
Zabed, Ifoni Latu, Christian 
Cole, Priya Leota, Julie 
Mariner, Annette Afeaki, 
Siofilisi Veamatahau, Joesaiah 
Koloamatangi, Amon Motuliki-
Tuaefe, Raffaele Te Awa-
Mills, Isis-Milan Nohe, Devesh 
Chand, Shiven Sen, Gian 
Reyes, Rohan Bhana, Ida Hill, 
Skylah Leota, Miriama 
Taituave, Damian Leaming, 
Monalisa Tupou, Opal Huihui-
Neho, Tannia Kailea, Olivia 
Makara, Songikore Tinirau, 
Fisiihoi Tapaatoutai, Junior 
Tupou, Ra-Shiv Chand, Jeff 
Toafa, Linda Douangsay, 
Harley Taufelila, Te Tahi 
Tiatoa-Davis, Shresthi Kumar, 
Nephyas Sisitoa, Aaron Katoa, 
Alvin Veamatahau, Lotomoua 
Fukofuka, Shreya Kumar, 
Angel Tere, Chan Peau, 
Odyssey Raea-Renau, Blessing 
Fatu, Shafifa Begum, Jumilia 
Lewis, Michael Purcell, Mason 
Ngahe, Fetuli Tuipulotu, 
Sunayna Goundar, Sonasi 

Huahulu. 

Wednesday 9th August 2017 Term 3, Week 3 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

THURSDAY 10TH AUGUST 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

 

TUESDAY 29TH AUGUST 

CLASS PHOTOS 

 

WEDNESDAY 30TH AUGUST 

INTERSCHOOL RUGBY 

 

FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

MONDAY 16TH OCTOBER 

TERM 4 BEGINS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


